TO: Dustin M. Czapla

Dustin.czapla@state.co.us

RE: THE QUARRY LLC FILENO M 2025-021 May 21, 2025

Dear Dustin,

| reference to my May 20, 2025 Application Adequacy Review. Item #3

| agree to commit to not exposing ground water and to keep all excavation 2 feet or more
above mean high ground level.

Sincerely, )

John P. Councilman Il
jci@jcicrestedebutte.com

970-275-4395



